
LIBRARY BOOKS 

 

It is that time of year when we need to collect library books. Any library book left in student’s desks, will 
be automatically returned to the library. For those who have library books at home, please make sure 
they are brought to the school when student supplies are being picked up next week. We will have a cart 
or drop box in the gym to place the books. 

Please do take a good look around your house so our librarian can have the books shelved and ready to 
be loaned out in the fall. 

Thank you!  


